

# Middleware Meeting Notes 2014-05-29

## Date

May 29, 2014

## Attendees

- [Kian-Tat Lim](#), [Steve Pietrowicz](#), [Greg Daues](#)

## Discussion Items

### Steve

- \* Added Archive DMCS (most of DM-564)
- Need to check that information about raft is getting to distributor
- For workers, don't currently have 193 slots
  - Also using current pool for replicators
  - Need at least one new HTCondor pool, perhaps two

### Greg

- Improving Rank expression to prefer empty slots over cache spills
- Still working on putting tasks into JIRA
  - Did close out previous tasks
- Looking at Docker for DES
  - Will report any problems and general experience; Jacek is interested

## Disrupted meeting schedule in June

- No meetings June 3, 5, 12, 17, 19.
- Greg and K-T only on June 10.
- Back to regular schedule June 24.  
[blocked URL](#)

## Action Items

